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Since 2020, on the request of the Government of Colombia, the Peacebuilding Commission has 

continued to mobilize support for Colombia’s efforts to build peace following the ratification of 

the Final Peace Agreement in 2016. The Commission reiterates the importance of Colombia as a 

successful example of inclusive peacebuilding and expresses its appreciation to the strong 

engagement of the Peacebuilding Commission with the Government of Colombia to share its 

experiences with conflict affected countries and regions. 

Building on the Peacebuilding Commission’s most recent remarks to the Security Council on 

Colombia on 12 October 2022, the Commission would like to make the following points: 

1. 


